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On May 5, 2019 WFWP Paraguay as part of a great event at the Theater Hall in the Hotel Excelsior. 

 

The Production Company Asunshow and the Culture Parlament of the National Congress organized the 

event. 

 

The Peace Ambassador and Director of the Production Company Asunshow asked WFWP if it would be 

possible to appoint several new Peace Ambassadors at the event. 

 

200 artist presented their art to around 300 guests. 

 

The 10 New Appointed Peace Ambassadors were all very high-level people, academically, culturally and 

governmental. 

 

The environment was completely beautiful with so many singers and dancers. But it was very obvious 

that the highlight of the 5 hour long event was the Appointment of the New Peace Ambassadors. 

 

Prof. Gustavo Giuliano explained shortly about the founders and mission of the Peace Ambassadors. Dr 

Enrique Castro , director of the Cultural directive of the Congress gave a short testimony about the 

importance of being Peace Ambassadors. 

 

Everyone was deeply grateful to UPF and WFWP. 

 

 


